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We will be closed on Monday, 

May 30th in observance of 

Memorial Day. Thank you for  

understanding.  

Be one of the first 75 people into any location and pick a seed packet! If 

you’re lucky, your seed packet could be filled with cash that is sure to 

grow your savings! 

Also, make sure to enter our VISA Gift Card Drawing! We will be giving 

 one away at each location! 

Cake and popcorn will 

 be served!  

Join Peninsula Federal Credit Union on May 25th for 

Member Appreciation Day!  

 

 

Create a ScoreCard 

Rewards profile 

between May 15th and 

June 15th by visiting 
www.scorecardrewards.com 

and be entered to win 

a Bose® Speaker!  

Are you traveling? 
If you plan to travel, please call our accounting 

department. They will attach a note to your debit 

and credit cards to temporarily allow transactions 

near your travel destination. If you don’t let us 

know your card may get blocked because of 

suspected fraud.  

Please call us with the following: your name, 

destination, flying or driving, travel dates, phone 

#(s), account #(s), debit/ visa card #(s) and 

email address. 



VISA GIFT CARD  DRAWING 

Once a month, this Credit Union selects a lucky 

member to receive a $30.00 VISA Gift Card.  Simply 

fill in the coupon provided or one available at any of 

our offices and deposit it in the drawing box. This 

month’s winner is Diane Woolford. Congratulations! 

 

Attention Bill 

Pay Users 

 

Congratulations to Nina K. and Ava G., they each 

won a $50 VISA Gift Card for having awesome 

grades! Look forward to our next drawing starting 

June 8th!  

This month’s $25 multi-state wide winners are: 

Open yours today and get a chance at  

a $5,000 prize in July! 

Ryan Cooper, Carole Oginski, 

Nicholas Quaghebeur,  

Sarah Cantrell, Sherry Boudreau,  

and Craig Thompson 

As of 4/14/16,  

Bill Pay has 

changed.  It is 

now new and 

improved.  

 
What is Bill Pay? 

- Bill Pay is an 

online bill paying 

tool that allows 

you to access and 

pay all of your billls 

in one convenient 

place!  

 

Log into It’sMe247 

Online Banking 

and check it out 

today!  

Congrats to Youth Week Winners: Riley R, Emmery K, McKenna T, 

James P, Evan C, Brianna D, Everett B, Graison P, Urijah L, Mason D, 

Aiden M, Zoey B, Madalyn F, Waylon L, and Trevor B!  

Peninsula Federal Credit Union employees will be participating 

in the 6th Annual Community Clean-Up Day! This event is 

being held on Saturday, May 21st from 12pm – 3pm. They will 

have a FREE after party from 3pm - 5pm for all the people that 

helped with the clean-up. Here, they will have food, drinks, live 

music, kids games and prizes! After that, there will be an adult-

only event at Ernie's Irish Pub from 8pm - 10pm. There will be 

music, drink specials, and a 50/50 Raffle. All proceeds from the 

raffle and cover charge will be donated to the Escanaba 

Public Safety ANGEL Program. The ANGEL program provides 

assistance to drug addicts seeking a path to recovery. 

If you don’t have any plans, come on down 

and help with the clean-up! We’d love to 

see you there :)   


